

www.nelsonlivetheatre.org.nz

Sep/Oct 2011

In This Issue:

Pantomime Committee Youth Group Wardrobe and props restoration Upcoming productions

Contact Us

Email

repertorytheatrenelson @gmail.com

Snail Mail

The Secretary Nelson Repertory PO Box 922 Nelson 7040

Committee

Greg McCauley-President Allison Cormack-VP Felicity Yates-Secretary Paula Baldwin-Treasurer Tim Bassett-Membership Co-ordinator.

Robbie Burns Lynley Bradshaw Wendy Hope Rani Tobin

Your Input

Nelson Repertory is your group and we need your help. If there is a show that you would like to do, or that you think we should do, please let us know.

Contact details above.



Pantominne

Snow White ... Performances: 4, 5 6, 10, 11 & 12 November

Following on from our first two challenging and critically-acclaimed productions for the year – "Who's Afraid of Virginia Woolf" and "Art" – Nelson Rep is bringing back a more traditional theatre experience: the great annual Panto! This show offers wonderful fun and excitement for the whole family. Pencil the dates into your diary and keep an eye out on our website for a chance to win tickets ©

We are currently looking for a *lighting operator*, sound operator and assistant stage manager for the production. Experience preferred, but training can be given. Contact: repertorytheatrenelson@gmail.com or phone Tim 547-0577.

Great opening night deal for members!

Repertory Theatre cast and members will have the opportunity to purchase tickets for the opening night of Snow White as a two-for-one deal for up to four family members (i.e., 8 tickets in total, \$15 for two) Tickets available from The Secretary, Nelson Repertory Theatre repertorytheatrenelson@gmail.com

Committee . . .

There are now 3 positions available on the Rep committee. If you would like to be involved contact the secretary for a nomination form. Membership application forms can be downloaded from www.nelsonlivetheatre.org.nz

Rep Youth Theatre Group . . .

We're looking for young people who'd be interested in getting together to learn acting skills for theatre. Fees will be \$2.50 per session. Contact Allison Cormack 539 4302, email: repertorytheatrenelson@gmail.com

Rep Wardrobe and props . . .

Costumes have been unpacked and are now in the wardrobe room on the second level. We could do with some help setting these up for future productions. It's an absolute delight to be settling back into our home © ©



We will be announcing auditions shortly for our February 2011 theatre slot. Production opening dates are: Feb 23rd (play), June 17th (panto) & Nov 8th (musical). Mark these dates in your diary if you're considering auditioning or would like to be involved in any other way.